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ASSUNTO Food Alert: Pearl River Bridge Brand Fried Dace with Salted Black Beans May Contain
SUBJECT Trace Amount of Malachite Green
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Dear Sir/Madam,
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Please do not sell or use the following food products as they may pose a food safety risk.

A5 B A

Product name: Fried Dace with Salted Black Beans
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Brand: Pearl River Bridge
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Place of origin: China
RS & B S L B R
Alimento Suspeito AR A LA
Questionable Food Products Manufacturer: China Processed Food I/E Co Ltd,

COFCO Limited
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Sole agent in Hong Kong
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Champion Fair Ltd

and Macao:
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Net weight: 150 grams/5.3 ounces
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Data de durabilidade / Lote

Best-before date: February 24, 2022

Durability Indication/ Lot Code
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https://www.cfs.gov.hk/tc_chi/press/20190919 7634.html
Hong Kong Centre for Food Safety (CFS)

FAL R

Origem da informag&o

Source )
https://www.cfs.gov.hk/english/press/20190919_7634.html
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Motivo da Emissdo de Alerta The Hong Kong Centre for Food Safety (CFS) announced that the
Reasons for Issuing Alert above-mentioned sample was collected for testing. The test result

showed that the sample contained a trace amount of malachite green
at a level of 0.74 parts per billion.
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) Please take necessary actions to ensure all products for sale are
Conselhos para o Sector Comercial

) fit for human consumption.
Advice to Trade
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Do not sell or use the above product.
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Please visit the Food Safety Information website at

http://foodsafety.gov.mo for latest information.
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If there are any enquiries, please contact the Department of
Food Safety via 28338181.

Department of Food Safety
September 20, 2019
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